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Falls City School Board to Vote on Baseball Proposal
(KTNC) - The Falls City School Board will decide whether to add baseball as a varsity sport when
the board meets Monday evening.
 The board has discussed a proposal to add baseball in the spring of 2015.  Proponents of the move
say there is a lot of interest among middle and high school students in adding baseball.
 School district officials say adding another boy’s sport could put District 56 out of compliance with
the federal Title 9 law, if they don’t also add another girl’s sport.
 The baseball proposal is one of two action items for the board Monday night.  The board will also
vote to accept the annual financial report and audit for 2012-2013.  Auditor Julie Bauman will
present the audit report during Monday’s meeting.
 The board will also get the annual report on multiculturalism from the district principals.
 The Falls City School Board meeting begins at 7:00 p.m. Monday in the District’s Central Office.
 
 

MSC News


